

Jeremy & Joneia Bennett

Missionaries to Southern Brazil

Sending Church

Worth Baptist Church Fort Worth, TX

Missions Agency

Independent Baptist Fellowship International

Contact Us

Email: jbennett@the2819mission.org

Call or Text: (206)849-3874

Visit our website: the 2819 mission.org

We blog monthly on our website! Check it out for full details on all of our deputation adventures.

GREETINGS!

"I never thought I could have this much fun on deputation." This was what I found myself saying at the end of this quarter. We were in Washington in January, Texas and Florida in February, and Oklahoma in March. We have gone from corner to corner of the United States, and we couldn't be happier. We were so grateful that our schedule was basically full this entire quarter. We are thankful to all of the churches we have visited for the meetings and support.

We enjoyed our time in Washington with my family and had many wonderful meetings. I always love returning to Washington to see the tall trees and mountains. Everything we hoped and prayed for in the Pacific Northwest happened, and the Lord worked greatly with us. We gained excellent support from the churches we visited. We flew back to Texas and the blessings kept on coming. Our friends and church family have been so diligent to bless us on our deputation and help us save money wherever we can. Some friends let us borrow their economical car so we could drive to our meeting in Florida with a much cheaper vehicle. The constant blessings from God have been overwhelming.

In the first week of March, we took part in the missions conference at Southwest Baptist Church in Oklahoma City. It was amazing to get to return to Heartland Baptist Bible College and see our professors and friends from college. It was during that conference that I realized how much fun I was having with our deputation. Each of our conferences have been so beneficial and encouraging. Many of the difficult things we have heard about deputation have simply not been true, and that is a credit to each of the churches we have visited so far. Thank you so much, churches and pastors, for being such a blessing to us and for giving above and beyond what we had ever imagined. During our meetings, people have been saved, and young people have been called. To us, that alone makes deputation worth it.

We have been on deputation for six months and are now past the thirty percent mark for our support. At our current pace, we are well on our way to make it to Brazil by December 2022. Be praying with us that we will continue to raise the support we need and continue to have a blessed deputation.

In Christ,

Jeremy & Joneia Bennett

PRAISES & PRAYER REQUESTS

Praises:

- We have seen people get saved and young people called!
- Over 30% support so far.

Prayer requests:

- Safe travels
- Continue booking meetings
- Allergy relief
- That we will make it with full support to Brazil by December 2022